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  The Edinburgh Festival David Pollock,2022-08-01
True, the city's many summer festivals each
maintain their own identities. And yet 'The
Festival' has stuck as a shorthand which captures
the truly eclectic experience of 'doing Edinburgh'
which has made the city's very name synonymous
with world-leading culture and performance. This
book is the first to tell the complete history of
the Edinburgh Festival. Arts writer David Pollock
paints an extraordinary portrait of the growth,
glory years and struggles of this global cultural
phenomenon. He introduces a wide cast of key
individuals and shows, including Fleabag, Peter
Cook and Dudley Moore, Billy Connolly, Emma
Thompson, Stephen Fry, Joseph Beuys, The Fall and
Six The Musical. The Edinburgh Festival: A
Biography provides a unique perspective on the
social and cultural history of Scotland and its
capital in the late 20th and early 21st centuries.
It will delight and intrigue all who have
experience of the greatest festival in the world.
  Letter to My Younger Self: Inspirational Women
Jane Graham,The Big Issue,2022-10-27 Over 15 years
ago, The Big Issue began to ask well-known figures
from the worlds of entertainment, politics,
literature, business and more, one simple
question: If you could write a letter to your
younger self, what would it say? This collection
of 70 inspiring, moving and honest interviews
includes Billie Piper on feeling burnt out, Monica
Ali on self-belief, Mica Paris on sudden loss,
Nancy Sinatra on marrying young, Fearne Cotton on
battling imposter syndrome, Alesha Dixon on risk-
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taking and so much more. ALL ROYALTIES FROM SALES
OF THIS BOOK GO TO THE BIG ISSUE.
  Super Serious Mandee Johnson,2020-08-18 An oral
history of Los Angeles independent stand-up comedy
with a collection of comedian portraits from a
decade of the beloved independent comedy show, The
Super Serious Show. With a foreword by Demetri
Martin, afterword by Reggie Watts, and featuring
big-name stars and up-and-coming indie comics
alike, Super Serious gives a behind-the-scenes
glimpse into the world of Los Angeles independent
comedy, as told by the performers, directors, and
producers who've helped shape it. Including over
60 intimate interviews and 350 photographs, Super
Serious is a irreverent, loving portrait of a
vibrant—and very funny—community.
  You Are Not Alone Cariad Lloyd,2024-02 'A
blackly funny, honest, thought-provoking and
compassionate book' THE TIMES'Full of sense, heart
and hope' PHILIPPA PERRY'Cariad Lloyd has changed
the way we speak about grief' SARA PASCOEWhen
Cariad Lloyd was just fifteen, she became the
person-whose-dad-had-died; a mess of emotions and
questions. She turned to the Five Stages of Grief
model for guidance, but found its framework of
loss was hard to reconcile with her messy and non-
linear experience of grief.In this wise and witty
book, Cariad shares her grief road map - a
collection of years of profound insights from
experts and guests featured on her podcast,
Griefcast - to remind us that you cannot do grief
wrong wrong. The flexibility of the map
acknowledges that no two experiences of grief are
the sameand assists us in building a life around
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our grief.So welcome to the club. We know you
didn't ask to be here. But you will be okay.
Because you are not alone.'It's honest and warm
and funny (in all the right places)' JULIA
SAMUEL'A comfy companion for anyone struggling
after the death of someone close' BBC NEWS'A book
that you should read before grief takes over your
life' FI GLOVER
  Sh**ged. Married. Annoyed. Chris Ramsey,Rosie
Ramsey,2020-09-03 Whether you've barely recovered
from spending lockdown with your other half or
desperately heading back to the clubs to meet 'the
one', SH**GED. MARRIED. ANNOYED. is here to see
you through . . . THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER FROM
THE STARS OF THE CHART-TOPPING PODCAST NOW
FEATURING A BONUS CHAPTER 'An absolute triumph'
Daisy May Cooper 'These two are bloody hilarious'
Zoe Sugg 'A hilarious look at the highs and lows
of relationships' Sun __________ SH**GED. Hitting
the bars, necking drinks and necking strangers,
stumbling home, one-night-stands, nightmare dates,
thinking this one's alright, ghosting, tears, more
drinking, living off late-night chips. MARRIED.
Meeting 'the one', weekends away, moving in,
declaring life-long love, stags and hens, the
perfect wedding, the honeymoon period, getting
through the hard bits together, starting a family.
ANNOYED. Can you close the bathroom door if you're
doing that? Sleepless nights, arguing about whose
turn it is to change the baby's nappy, toys
everywhere, only having two drinks, still being
hungover, wondering when it all stopped being
easy. Whether you're sh**ged, married, annoyed, or
all of the above, Chris and Rosie Ramsey write
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hilariously and with honesty about the ups and
downs of dating, relationships, arguing, parenting
and everything in between.
  Sex Power Money Sara Pascoe,2019-08-27 ** THE
SUNDAY TIMES TOP 5 BESTSELLER ** ** FEATURED ON
BBC ARTS' BETWEEN THE COVERS ** Award-winning
comedian Sara Pascoe turns her attention to the
things that really matter to humans - sex, power
and money. 'A genuinely hilarious explanation of
the science of sex' FRANKIE BOYLE 'I've never read
a book so fast and laughed so loudly while
learning so much. Pascoe is a sage for our times.'
DEBORAH FRANCES-WHITE, The Guilty Feminist
Following her hit book Animal, Sara Pascoe decides
to confront her fear of the male libido, and turns
her attention to the things that really matter to
humans, delving into such questions as: Why don't
people care about the welfare of the people they
masturbate to? and Why is there such stigma around
those who work in the sex industry? when Some
women still want men to buy them dinner? In this
comedic and educational hopscotch over anatomy,
the history of sexual representation and the
sticky way all human interactions are underwritten
by wealth, Pascoe explores whether we'll ever be
able to escape the Conundrum of Heterosexuality.
Drawing on anecdotal experience, unqualified
opinion, interviews and original research, Sex
Power Money is thought-provoking and riotously
funny: a fresh take on the oldest discussion.
'Important, timely, poignant, mind-blowing and
VERY FUNNY. Written with kindness, bravery and
ridiculous attention to detail, it will make you
feel cleverer without all the usual effort.'
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AISLING BEA **SUBSCRIBE TO THE AWARD-WINNING SEX
POWER MONEY PODCAST**
  Animal Sara Pascoe,2016-04-19 The hilarious
feminist account of the female body by the award-
winning comedian **BUY SARA PASCOE'S LATEST BOOK
SEX POWER MONEY NOW** 'HILARIOUS' Daily Telegraph
'Brilliant' Frankie Boyle Sometimes Sara Pascoe
confuses herself. She gets wildly and pointlessly
jealous. She spends too much time hating her bum.
And you know what she hates more than her bum? Her
preoccupation with her bum. She's had sexual
experiences with boys she wasn't really into, but
still got a post-coital crush on them. She's
ruined brand-new relationships by immediately
imagining them going into reverse. There was so
much about her behaviour that Pascoe wanted to
understand. So she started researching what makes
us - women - tick. And what she read made her eyes
fall out of her face. Reader, here is everything
science has to tell us about love, sexuality,
infidelity, boobs, periods, pubes, broodiness, and
clever old fat. Merry Christmas and Hallelujah!
Suddenly being a woman doesn't look like such a
minefield after all. 'Fresh and honest.' GUARDIAN
'Timely and intelligent.' THE TIMES 'Funny, sad,
angry, affronted, engaging and enlightening.'
STYLIST
  Resilience Project, The Hugh van
Cuylenburg,2019-11 THE NATIONAL BESTSELLER *1 in 4
adolescents have a mental illness *1 in 7 primary
school kids have a mental illness *1 in 5 adults
will experience mental ill-health throughout the
year *65% of adolescents do not seek help for
mental illness Hugh van Cuylenburg was a primary



7

school teacher volunteering in northern India when
he had a life-changing realisation- despite the
underprivileged community the children were from,
they were remarkably positive. By contrast, back
in Australia Hugh knew that all too many people
found it hard to be happy, or suffered from mental
illnesses such as depression and anxiety. His own
little sister had been ravaged by anorexia
nervosa. How was it that young people he knew at
home, who had food, shelter, friends and a loving
family, struggled with their mental health, while
these kids seemed so contented and resilient? He
set about finding the answer and in time came to
recognise the key traits and behaviours these
children possessed were gratitude, empathy and
mindfulness. In the ensuing years Hugh threw
himself into studying and sharing this revelation
with the world through The Resilience Project,
with his playful and unorthodox presentations
which both entertain and inform. Now, with the
same blend of humour, poignancy and clear-eyed
insight that The Resilience Project has become
renowned for, Hugh explains how we can all get the
tools we need to live a happier and more
fulfilling life. In this book you will discover- *
Powerful and touching stories from people Hugh has
met and helped during his years on the road
spreading the message of resilience. * An
exploration of the neuroscience of 'resilience'
and how we can address it. * The crucial role of
parents in helping raise happier children (and how
to do it). 'Hilarious, inspiring and
heartbreakingly vulnerable, this book has the
potential to be life-changing' Missy Higgins
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  The Edge of Our Bodies Adam Rapp,2014 Bernadette
is 16. She is pregnant. Her boyfriend doesn't
know. Much more importantly than all that,
however, she will soon be auditioning for her high
school's production of Genet's The Maids. As she
stands on the cusp of adulthood, she must learn to
untangle the real world outside from the thorns of
her imagination. It's a bitter winter night when
16-year-old Bernadette, an aspiring short story
writer, boards a train to New York City carrying
her notebook and important news for her boyfriend.
What follows is a searing and poetic coming-of-age
story as Bernadette intimately shares her
encounters along the way and the devastating
result of her visit, a journey punctuated by both
a need to be heard and an aching desire to
disappear.
  Fake It 'Til You Make It Bryony Kimmings,Tim
Grayburn,2015-09-22 Six months into their
relationship, Bryony found out that Tim suffered
from severe clinical depression. This was a secret
Tim had kept for a very long time. Fake it ‘til
you Make it is Edinburgh Fringe First-winner
Bryony Kimmings’ new work about clinical
depression and men, made in collaboration with her
partner Tim, who works in advertising. A wickedly
warming, brutally honest and powerfully
heartbreaking show about the wonders of the human
brain, being in love and what it takes to be a
real man. The book contains articles by Andy Field
(Forest Fringe), The Vacuum Cleaner (activist and
performer) and Georgie Harman (CEO of Beyond
Blue), covering performance, art and mental
health.
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  McGonagall’s Chronicles Gary McNair,2018-12-05
I'm in love with a man from Dundee Though he lived
100 years or so before me He was a poet He was
aware of this A tragic comedy, McGonagall's
Chronicles charts the true life story of the worst
poet of all time: William McGonagall. With wit,
candour and warmth, Gary McNair tries to
understand how McGonagall could be so bad at what
he did, and gets to the heart of the dilemma that
surrounds his legend – is it okay for us to laugh
at someone's obvious and relentless failings?
  The Feminist Quiz Book Sian Meades-
Williams,Laura Brown,Sara Pascoe,2020-10-01 Which
journalist and explorer travelled around the world
in 72 days but still found the time to stop in
Singapore and buy a money called McGinty? Who was
the first person to be awarded two Nobel Prizes?
What year were women first allowed to act on stage
in England? Delve into the fascinating history of
women who refused, dared, led, asked and
discovered. Covering all of the topics you studied
at school, from Literature, Mathematics and
Science to Politics, Music and Art, with easy to
difficult questions, crosswords, wordsearches,
anagrams and much more! Find out if you know the
women who created the very items that surround
you. Discover the women who weren't afraid to be
the first. Test yourself on the women who keep
fighting. The Feminist Quiz Book is a celebration
of women from around the world and the perfect
gift for the feminists in your life!
  The Sewing Group E. V. Crowe,2016-11-10 I have
spoken very clearly with her and I have told her
that she is new here and that she must live how we
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live.'A woman arrives in a rural village in pre-
industrial England. Her desire is to sew and learn
from their simple way of life. But the group soon
begins to suspect she is not who they thought she
was.'There's no point in just making quilts. They
have to serve the village. They have to DO
something.
  What Would Beyoncé Do?! Luisa Omielan,2016-07-14
You know when you find yourself approaching thirty
and your dreams are broken? You've got a temping
career going nowhere, a student debt that’s
mounting and you've just had to move back into
your mum’s house. Then to top it all off, you get
absolutely annihilated with heartbreak because of
an ex, who is just ‘not ready’ but then manages to
be ready, a week later, with someone else. And it
is here, at your lowest point, that one of your
best friends decides to remind you that you are
the same age as Beyoncé. FML. Luisa Omielan is a
stand-up comedian who turned her life around after
she answered the mantra every person needs in
their life: What Would Beyoncé Do?! Hilariously
funny, wonderfully uplifting and brutally honest,
Luisa's memoir shows us all that there is no
situation in which Bey can’t save the day.
  Puppetry of the Penis Simon Morley,David
Friend,2010 A few years ago, Simon Morley and
David Friend began performing their repertoire of
dick tricks' live onstage in Melbourne. After a
hit first season at the 1998 Melbourne Comedy
Festival, they embarked on a national tour, which
took eight months, covered 20,000 kilometres and
was captured in all its glory in the documentary
'Tackle Happy'. Receiving overwhelming critical
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acclaim at the 2000 Edinburgh Festival, Puppetry
of the Penis was a sell-out West End hit in
London, and took New York and North America by
storm in 2001. The show now continues to travel
the world, liberating and enthralling its
audiences, having now been performed in 3
languages, in over 30 countries, by over 60
Puppeteers trained up by the masters. Simon and
David officially now have the most famous, flaccid
penises on earth. Now, for the first time, the
secrets of the Ancient Australian Art of Genital
Origami are revealed. Marvel at the Atomic
Mushroom; be blown away by the Windsurfer; coo at
the Baby Bird; be amazed by the Hamburger. This
user's guide to an age-old art is a book that
every man should study - and every woman should
learn from.
  Ten Steps to Nanette Hannah Gadsby,2022-03-29
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Multi-award-winning
Hannah Gadsby broke comedy with her show Nanette
when she declared that she was quitting stand-up.
Now she takes us through the defining moments in
her life that led to the creation of Nanette and
her powerful decision to tell the truth—no matter
the cost. “Hannah is a Promethean force, a
revolutionary talent. This hilarious, touching,
and sometimes tragic book is all about where her
fires were lit.”—Emma Thompson ONE OF THE MOST
ANTICIPATED BOOKS OF 2022—Entertainment Weekly,
PopSugar “There is nothing stronger than a broken
woman who has rebuilt herself,” Hannah Gadsby
declared in her show Nanette, a scorching critique
of the way society conducts public debates about
marginalized communities. When it premiered on
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Netflix, it left audiences captivated by her
blistering honesty and her singular ability to
take them from rolling laughter to devastated
silence. Ten Steps to Nanette continues Gadsby’s
tradition of confounding expectations and norms,
properly introducing us to one of the most
explosive, formative voices of our time. Gadsby
grew up as the youngest of five children in an
isolated town in Tasmania, where homosexuality was
illegal until 1997. She perceived her childhood as
safe and “normal,” but as she gained an awareness
of her burgeoning queerness, the outside world
began to undermine the “vulnerably thin veneer” of
her existence. After moving to mainland Australia
and receiving a degree in art history, Gadsby
found herself adrift, working itinerant jobs and
enduring years of isolation punctuated by
homophobic and sexual violence. At age twenty-
seven, without a home or the ability to imagine
her own future, she was urged by a friend to enter
a stand-up competition. She won, and so began her
career in comedy. Gadsby became well known for her
self-deprecating, autobiographical humor that made
her the butt of her own jokes. But in 2015, as
Australia debated the legality of same-sex
marriage, Gadsby started to question this mode of
storytelling, beginning work on a show that would
become “the most-talked-about, written-about,
shared-about comedy act in years” (The New York
Times). Harrowing and hilarious, Ten Steps to
Nanette traces Gadsby’s growth as a queer person,
to her ever-evolving relationship with comedy, and
her struggle with late-in-life diagnoses of autism
and ADHD, finally arriving at the backbone of
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Nanette: the renouncement of self-deprecation, the
rejection of misogyny, and the moral significance
of truth-telling.
  Uganda Be Kidding Me Chelsea Handler,2014-03-04
Wherever Chelsea Handler travels, one thing is
certain: she always ends up in the land of the
ridiculous. Now, in this uproarious collection,
she sneaks her sharp wit through airport security
and delivers her most absurd and hilarious stories
ever. On safari in Africa, it's anyone's guess as
to what's more dangerous: the wildlife or Chelsea.
But whether she's fumbling the seduction of a
guide by not knowing where tigers live (Asia, duh)
or wearing a bathrobe into the bush because her
clothes stopped fitting seven margaritas ago,
she's always game for the next misadventure. The
situation gets down and dirty as she defiles a
kayak in the Bahamas, and outright sweaty as she
escapes from a German hospital on crutches. When
things get truly scary, like finding herself stuck
next to a passenger with bad breath, she knows she
can rely on her family to make matters even worse.
Thank goodness she has the devoted Chunk by her
side-except for the time she loses him in
Telluride. Complete with answers to the most
frequently asked traveler's questions, hot travel
trips, and travel etiquette, none of which should
be believed, UGANDA BE KIDDING ME has Chelsea
taking on the world, one laugh-out-loud incident
at a time.
  Tonight With Donny Stixx Philip
Ridley,2017-01-17 It's at times like this I'm
inspired by The Stupendous Santini. He toured the
mid-West during the 1930s, entertaining farmers
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affected by the Dust Bowl. No one would have
remembered him were in not for the fact that
during his most famous trick – sword swallowing –
he accidentally punctured a lung and died on the
spot. He became a legend. Donny has committed an
act that shocked everyone. Tabloids called him The
Most Hated Boy Alive. But Donny doesn't want
forgiveness. All Donny wants is . . . his own
television show. Written by internationally
acclaimed writer Philip Ridley, Tonight With Donny
Stixx is the companion piece to Ridley's 2013
Fringe First-winner Dark Vanilla Jungle, and
received its premiere at the Soho Theatre, London,
on 27 July 2015 before premiering at the Edinburgh
Festival Fringe.
  Check Up: Our NHS at 70 Mark Thomas,2018-08-14
Celebrating the 70th anniversary of the founding
of the NHS, award-winning comedian and activist
Mark Thomas takes a look at our NHS, what state
it's in, where it's going, and what we need to do
to keep it. To create this show Mark Thomas
conducted a series of public interviews with
academics and practitioners, he spent a month in
residency at the Imperial Healthcare Trust, and he
spoke to a retired doctor about what could go
wrong with his own health over the coming years.
The result is this funny, raw and angry show about
a service created, in its founder's words in place
of fear, which is now threatened by lack of
funding. Through the interviews and hospital
scenes recreated in the show, we see a service
held together by dedicated staff, crippled by
government policy which has created an internal
market and indebted by PFI contracts from which
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private companies have made millions. This
informative show toured venues throughout the UK
in 2018, and is a strong wake-up call for those
who want to see the NHS survive.
  The Revlon Girl Neil Anthony Docking,2018-02-15
Set eight months following Aberfan Disaster of
1966 (in which 144 people were killed; 116 of them
children) The Revlon Girl tells the real life
story of a group of bereaved mothers who met every
week above a local hotel to talk, cry and even
laugh without feeling guilty. At one of their
meetings, the women looked at each other and
admitted how much they felt they'd let themselves
go. So afraid that people would think them
frivolous, they secretly arranged for a
representative from Revlon to come and give them a
talk on beauty tips.
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